
 

 
 

Our Vision is to ignite imagination and curiosity which builds an enduring 

passion for life-long learning 

The Federation of Gedney Hill CoE and Shepeau Stow Primary Schools 

Gedney Hill CoE Primary School  North Road, Gedney Hill, Lincs. PE12 9NL   Tel: 01406 330258 

Shepeau Stow Primary School  Dowsdale Bank, Shepeau Stow, Lincs PE12 0TX  Tel: 01406 330395 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Your child will take part in swimming sessions next term. The sessions will begin from Tuesday 

26th April.   Please can you confirm their current swimming ability below in order for us to 

arrange the appropriate range of groups for the children. 

The girls will need to wear a full piece costume, and the boys trunks that are not to the knee.  

Please avoid sending the children in wet suit type costumes as these are not suitable for 

learning to swim.  Long hair will need to be in a swimming hat and the children may wear 

goggles. 

Due to a £1 fee levied by the swimming pool, the cost is a £3.50 voluntary contribution per 

week to cover transport costs and use of the pool.  

Preferably, payments should be made through Parentmail and can be done weekly or termly. 

Yours sincerely 

Alison Buddle 

Executive Headteacher 

Name of child……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please tick your child’s current swimming level  

My child cannot swim  

 

 

My child can swim at least 10m 

 

 

My child can swim 25m or more 

 

 

My child attends regular lessons 

 

 

 

Please complete and return to school.  Thank you  

I give consent for my child…………………………………………………………………. to participate 

in swimming lessons on Tuesday mornings at Spalding Swimming Pool from 26th April 2022 to 

19th July 2022 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 


